
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Joint message from NHSGGC and Renfrewshire HSCP 
(5 October 2020, 1.30pm) 
 
Topics in the Core Brief: 

• Renfrewshire Chief Officer to move on  
 
Renfrewshire Chief Officer to move on  
 
David Leese will be leaving NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde and his  
role as Chief Officer of Renfrewshire Health and Social Care Partnership  
at the end of the year to take up a new senior leadership position outside  
of the public sector.  
  
David’s departure is a significant loss for the Renfrewshire HSCP and  
Integration Joint Board, following 30 years of dedicated service with the  
NHS, Glasgow City Council and Renfrewshire Health and Social Care  
Partnership, overseeing considerable change in the sector. This includes  
12 years leading NHSGGC’s work on primary care and over the past 2  
years, helping to shape and implement the new national GP contract.  
 
David has led Renfrewshire HSCP for six years, bringing together a wide range of community based 
health and adult social care services into a new integrated model and influencing policy at a national level; 
most recently, safely guiding the HSCP through the current public health crisis. Colleagues across 
Renfrewshire HSCP should be very proud of their ongoing work to deliver core services and respond to a 
wide range of new and unique challenges brought about by the pandemic.  
 
Jane Grant, Chief Executive, said:  “I would like to thank David for his significant contribution to 
Renfrewshire HSCP and to NHS Greater Glasgow and Clyde. David has led the integration of NHS and 
social care in Renfrewshire for the past six years, working to deliver real improvements to Renfrewshire's 
health and wellbeing.  I wish David well in his future career and look forward to his replacement continuing 
the good work he has started." 
 
Sandra Black, Chief Executive of Renfrewshire Council said: ‘I am immensely grateful for the stewardship 
and support that David has provided over the past 6 years in his role as both Chief Officer of Renfrewshire 
HSCP and as a member of the council’s corporate management team. David leaves the organisation in a 
strong place with a clear direction for the future, and a dedicated senior team and workforce. I wish David 
every success for the next phase of his career.’ 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
It is important to share Core Brief with colleagues who do not have access to a computer.  

A full archive of printable PDFs are available on StaffNet  
 

http://nhsggc.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=0f385b5aea37eaf0213bd19fb&id=4a0fd596c9&e=5af5e1832c

